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September 29, 2014

Denny Hair
30446 Joseph Road
Hockley, Texas 77447

Dear General:

A resounding thank you for being a part of World War II Days and bringing General Patton to life!

We greatly appreciate the efforts you took to come to Midway Village Museum and be part of our
event. I hope you enjoyed the weekend. With the numbers now in we had more than 7,600 visitors and
I heard many comment on how much they enjoyed your presentation and displays.

I hope that you enjoyed the week and that we will be able to work together again in the future.

Laura lr.'"Furman, Curator of Collections and Education
Midway Village Museum
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Kenna Johnson, Spedal Events Coordinator
Midway Village Museum


